Children's Christmas Play

Christmas is coming...pretty fast! Believe it or not, we will begin play practice on
Sunday, November 5th. Each play practice will run from 4:15 to 4:45 pm, just before
children's choir practice. Practice will be held on November 5th, 12th, 19th, and December
3rd. The children's play will be presented on December 10th at both the 8:30 and 11:00 am
service. We will need a parent or two to help with play practices and making sure everyone
comes in on cue on the 10th.. Please let Erin Shore (messhore@gmail.com) know if you are
available to help or if you have any questions.




